

State of Vermont Agency of Natural Resources

103 South Main Street, Center Building Waterbury, VT 05671-0301

[phone] 802-241-3600 [fax] 802-244-1102 Deborah L. Markowitz, Agency Secretary

June 11, 2012

Dr. Judith Van Houten
Department of Biology
120A Marsh Life Science Building
University of Vermont
Burlington, VT 05405

Dear Dr. Van Houten,

The Vermont Climate Cabinet met on May 25, with the first order of business consideration of your request to have the Climate Cabinet become a partner in the EPSCoR Research on Adaptation to Climate Change (RACC) project. I am pleased to report to you the climate cabinet unanimously agreed to this partnership. The cabinet members look forward to seeing the results of this collaboration in this exciting and important project.

As my climate change staff person, Brian Woods, is already familiar and engaged in the EPSCoR RACC project, please feel free to contact him regarding the details of this partnership.

Regards,

Deb L. Markowitz